The Office of AIDS Research, NIAID, and NICHD is requesting a check in the amount of $100,000 to WHO/Geneva to support the WHO Consultation on Nutrition and HIV/AIDS in West Africa, Ouagadougou, Burkina Faso, 4-7 November 2008.  NIAID and NICHD are partnering in this initiative.  These funds will be used to provide logistical support and travel expenses which include lodgings, per diem, and other travel related expenses.  

